
Gentleman, I would like to thank each of you for your support this past year.  It has been great 

talking and meeting many of you throughout the year.  We accomplished so much this year as a 

region.  As we saw at National Convention many of our Detachments receiving awards.  Great 

Job to the Detachment of South Dakota and Commander Casey Hanson for their work in 

Membership.  As of August 25, 2022 we as the Midwest Region did not reach 100% membership 

as we sit at 99.58% just 121 members short.  I take the blame for that as I was your leader for the 

21-22 year.  Please hold your heads up because as a National Organization we finished 

101.36%.  Lets continue to grow our membership in the our great organization.  Please 

remember that 2022 member is still excepted until December 31 which we can definitely hit 

100% 

 I think as we move forward into the new year we are now in the capable hands of National Vice 

Commander Michael Kirschner. Let’s help him and National Commander Chris Carlton have a 

great year.  Let’s help him hit that 100% membership by National Convention in Charlotte. 

Thank you and have a great year.     

Juan R. Torres 

National Vice Commander 

Midwest Region 21-22 

 


